
Good Evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. This week’s Rosemont Community Connection features five
important messages.

RES Food Drive- November 1- November 19

Help Rosemont Elementary fight hunger by participating in a food drive to support Manna food center.
Please consider donating non-perishable, canned and boxed food items to help families in need! The
winning grade will have a popsicle party! See flyer attached for more details

Virtual PTA Meeting

As a reminder our virtual PTA meeting will be Thursday, November 11 at 7:00 p.m.

See the google meet link below. We hope you see you there!

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/xvo-jcda-sds

Or dial: (US) +1 724-313-4639 PIN: 705 995 215#

Parent Teacher Conferences

During the month of November, your child’s teacher will be reaching out to schedule a virtual Parent-
Teacher Conference. This is one of the most important events of the school year. During your
conference, you will have an  opportunity to discuss your child's progress and ask questions.

Arrival/ Dismissal Reminders

The safety of our students is a top priority and we appreciate your cooperation! Please be reminded to
pick-up and drop off students during arrival and dismissal times in the car rider loop only. The bus
loop should only be used for students getting dropped off by bus. Thank you!

Required Volunteer Trainings

If you have not yet taken the MCPS Volunteer Training through ParentVUE, you must do so before you
can volunteer or participate in PTA functions/events at the school. Please reach out to our Parent
Community Coordinator, Ms. Molly Kim (Molly_S_Kim@mcpsmd.org) if you have questions or need
further assistance.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!


